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His Royal Highness
Principe Antonio Calabria
Cilento de Hauteville

Via Alvise da Mosto 35
37138 Verona

Your Highness,

The Secretariat of the Greek Orthodox Patriarchate of
Jerusalem has received the letter and copies of two publications which
you have kindly forwarded to the name of the late Diodoros I,
Patriarch of Jerusalem, who passed away to the Lord in December,
2000. I would like to thank you and the members of your Order for
your thoughtfulness in sending these valuable documents which will be
placed in our Patriarchal Library.

Extending to you, and the members of your family and your
Order, my greetings from Jerusalem, I remain,
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Sincerely,

TIMOTHY
Metropolitan of Vostra
Secretary General of the

Greek Orthodox Patriarchate
of Jerusalem

Jerusalem
Saturday, July 14, 2001



